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ARTESIA, OFFICE

State of New Mexico

Energy and Mineral Department
0i1 Conservation Division

P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mike Williams
Gentlemen:
Subject: Nash Unit No. 2

Sec 18, T23S, R30E

Eddy County, New Mexico

We received your letter requesting a packer leakage test on the
above captioned well.

On January 9, 1982 a workover was completed on the Nash Unit No. 2
whereby the Morrow was temporarily abandoned below a plugged packer
at 13,332'. The well is presently a single Atoka producer.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Very truly yours,

MESA PETROLEUM CO.

S A Billoss, h

E. L. Buttross, dJr.
Division Production Engineer
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